
READING PLANNING COMMISSSION 

March 21, 2016 

Present: Chad Penney, Warren Bartels, Chuck Hartshorn, Betty Blount, Emma Everett, Christine 

Gollnick.  Chad opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. at Reading City Hall.  Betty made a motion, 

seconded by Emma, to approve the January minutes.  Motion carried 5-0.  The agenda was 

accepted as presented. 

Old Business:  The commission reviewed Hillsdale’s fence ordinance as it had language most 

favored by the commission.  Chad led us through its parts from beginning to end.  The 

commission made some deletions, as we felt a few of the parts were not applicable for us.  The 

commission was satisfied with the results.  Chad will proof up a few of the additional changes 

we made for a final review before recommending it on to council.  We will need to schedule a 

special meeting in April to do this so that it can move on and hopefully be in place by the 

beginning of summer. 

New Business:  A Compliance Permit was issued to— 

 Ringman, 408 North Main Street, for a garage 

Chad made a motion, seconded by Emma, to adjourn at 8:20.  Motion carried 6-0.  


